
Audubon Public Schools 

Department of Special Education/Child Study Team 

 

AN OPEN INVITATION  

TO APPLY TO BE A MEMBER OF 

  THE SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

 
The Special Education Parent Advisory Committee is a district committee that has been 

established to make recommendations to the Director of Special Services and to provide a 

forum for open communication and collaboration among members of the school and 

community about issues related to special education services.  

 

The committee has openings for parent members with students aged 3-21 attending in-

district or out-of-district programs.  SEPAC meetings are scheduled 3-4 evenings during 

the school year from 6:30 – 8:30 pm in the Audubon High School Media Center.  

 

If you are interested in applying for a position on the committee, please complete the 

form below and return it to the Child Study Team Office by November 10, 2022.  If you 

have any questions, please contact Noelle Bisinger, Supervisor of Special Services at 

856-547-7695, x-4152. 

 

 

 

THE SPECIAL EDUCATION PARENT ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

(SEPAC) 

 

 

APPLICATION 

 
Please accept my application for the Special Education Parent Advisory Committee.  I 

wish to apply for the following position: 

 

  Preschool - Grade 6 Special Education Parent 

 

  Grade 7-12 Special Education Parent 

 

  Parent of a student placed in an Out-of-District Program 

 

Name:   Phone:  

     

Address:   E-Mail:  

 


